
"Noble, Lawrence M"
<Lawrence.Noble@skadden. - TO "jlevin@fec.gov" <jlevin@fec.gov>
com>

cc "Zweibel, Patricia M" <Patricia.Zweibel@skadden.com>
01/05/2009 07:59 PM

Subject AOR 2008-21 CME Group

Dear Jonathan,

I'm writing to confirm that CME Group is willing to extend the time for the FEC to answer AOR
2008-21 until Tuesday, February 17,2009.

Regards,

Larry

Lawrence M. Noble
Skadden, Arps, Slate, Meagher & Flom LLP
1440 New York Avenue, N.W.
Washington. D.C. 20005-2111
T. 202.371.7365
F: 202.661.0565
lavvrence.noble@fkadden.com

To ensure compliance with Treasury Department regulations, we advise you that, unless
otherwise expressly indicated, any federal tax advice contained in this message was not intended
or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties
under the Internal Revenue Code or applicable state or local tax law provisions or (ii) promoting,
marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters addressed herein.
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This email and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein
and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email, you are hereby notified any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
email, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error please
immediately notify me at (212) 735-3000 and permanently delete the original copy and any copy
of any email, and any printout thereof.


